
26 FEB 20
20

admin@tkswr.co.za | www.tkswr.co.za

Contact Us!

DROPPED  
in 

conversation with ACSI's
International

Accreditation

Team



|   26 Feb 2020   |The King’s School West Rand The King’s Ken Newsletter

Friendly Reminder: School fees must be paid in advance, before the 7th of each month,
12 Months of the year.2

Last week (Sunday to Wednesday) 
we hosted an ACSI accreditation 
team at our school. They had been 
brought together from across Africa 
- Rwanda, Niger, Ghana, Tanzania, 
Uganda and Zimbabwe. We will now 
await their accreditation report and 
ratification by their Head Office in 
Colorado Springs in the US (July this 
year), but I thought you might be 
interested in some of the comments 
they made in conversation with me. 
 
• Your students are delightful - so 
polite, welcoming and genuinely 
interested in engaging with us. So 
different to many other places in the 
world

• The playgrounds and common 
areas are beautiful, spacious and 
well maintained. Wow. 

• The school has an authentic whole 
child education- intellectual, 
spiritual, physical, social and 
emotional spheres are developed. 
This is a big strength.
 
• We see evidence of diversity 
sensitivity and unity in the school 
community. The peace in the 
community is tangible. 

• The More than a Teacher 
programme is outstanding and can 
impact far and wide for Christian 
education. 

• We think the Spiritual Formation of 
students aspect of the school is a 
highlight, a great blessing. 

• It is commendable that the school 
creates opportunities for parent 
training like the Effective Parenting 
Course - thank you. 
 
I wish to thank everyone for being so 
gracious to our visitors and for 
extending kindness and hospitality 
to them. I hope that they will always 
have good memories of their time 
with us. 

MR. KEN LANGLEY
Principal 

From the Principal’s desk
 Dropped in conversation with ACSI's 

International Accreditation Team
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6 March    -    HS Certificate Assembly
6 +7 March    -   Gauteng Athletics Championships
7 March   -    Open Day (09:00 – 14:00)
11-13 March    -   School Camp (Gr. 5 – Matric)
11 March    -   Gr. 4 Day Camp
19 March   -   Shavathon
20 March    -   Wintersport Interhouse
20 March    -   Nursery School Fun Day
20 March    -   SCHOOL CLOSES
    @ 11:45 for Pre-School and Foundation Phase

    @ 12:00 for Intermediate Phase and High School

CONTACT:
Kim 082 339 0640 or 

Antoinette 061 944 3898.
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Finance
Office Times

Please note that the Finance Office 
will only be available for calls and 
visits during the following times 

daily:
07:30 to 10:00 and again from 

13:00 to 15:00



5Please Note: In case of absenteeism a doctor’s note must be provided for all summative
assessments (tests, orals, practical assessments etc) missed.

|   26 Feb 2020   |The King’s School West Rand The King’s Ken Newsletter

In addition to the above, any warm clothes for children from 3 months
to 9 years old will be greatly appreciated.

28 February - Dishwashing Soap
6 March  - Handy Andy/Savlon

13 March  - Mielie Meal
20 March - Rice

CLOSED: Tuesdays, Fridays & Sundays

Mrs. Smith may be contacted on the number above 
from Monday to Friday from 06:45 to 16:00
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Learners of The King's 
School West Rand get a 

50% discount 
on their entry fees.

 
NO LATE ENTRIES will be accepted.
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